From: Sledzinska, Elisa 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 9:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Walsh, TRACY
Subject: RE: Quito Sister Airport Agreement

Steve, 

Commissioner Andolino’s trip to Quito went as planned.  The Quito Sister Airport Agreement was signed and all other meetings took place. 

All other details that Tracy provided regarding the trip went as said.

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Have a good holiday. 

Elisa Sledzinska

Chicago Department of Aviation

Commissioner's Office

